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May 6, 2010

By E-mail and Federal Express

Marcia Spencer Famous

Maine Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333

Re:  TransCanada Maine Wind Development, Inc.
Kibby Expansion Project - DP 4860

Dear Marcia:

Enclosed please find the following updated tables and drawings reflecting the minor
changes resulting from the shift in location of Turbine 11 to the west and downslope of its
previously proposed location.

¢ Table B.13-3 (land area affected by the Kibby Expansion Project);

e Table B.13-5 (cut and fill estimates);

e Table B.15-1 (summary of wetland impacts);

¢ Table B.15-2 (wetland impacts associated with crane path and turbine construction);
s Project Footprint Maps (four pages); and,

¢ Revised project drawings included in B.13-1 (G-3, C-1, C-2, C-3, C-6 and C-8).

For ease of review, we have provided redlined and clean versions of each of Tables B.13-
3, B.13-5, B.15-1 and B.15-2, Also, we have provided two extra sets of the revised project
drawings (full size) for distribution to LURC review staff. We are also sending the complete
package, including the oversized drawings, to Nancy O’Toole and Jenn Burns Gray, by
overnight mail. The oversized drawings are not included electronically.

The change in turbine location was made in response to project review comments from
MNAP and IF&W and to reduce impacts to the subalpine community. TransCanada identified
the change and provided a revised map of the project layout in its Response to Agency
Comments filed with LURC and copied to the parties on April 9, 2010. TransCanada also
discussed the change and included a map depicting the change in its Pre-Filed Testimony filed in
April 21, 2010.
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Also attached is the Breeding Bird Survey Report for the Sisk Mountain Wind Power
Project prepared by Biodiversity Research Institute. This report was specifically requested by
Maine Audubon in their pre-filed testimony.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

incerely, .

vy

Julidt T. Browne

JTB/prf
cC: Jenn Burns Gray (By e-mail and overnight mail)

Bob Weingarten (By e-mail)

Nancy O’Toole (By e-mail and overnight mail)

Catherine M. Carroll (By e-mail)

Samantha Horn-Olsen (By e-mail)

Amy Mills (By e-mail)

Nick Di domenico (By e-mail)

Christine Cinnamon (By e-mail)

Dana Valleau (By e-mail}
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